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February, 26, 2008

Antoinette Goodbody

3225 Granada Avenue

San Diego, 92104

Comments for the Hearing Official

We like to hike in the Anza Borrego Desert and appreciate the wide open space, uncluttered by mankind.
A great asset in our ‘backyard’.

If we follow the the San Diego Smart Energy 2020 recommendations, we do not need the Sunrise
Powerlink.

Please respect the findings in the Draft Environment Impact report and vote “NO’ on this project.
Let us start with our independence of foreign oil.

My question is; What is the impact of the 2 power plants in Mexicali and the substation on US soil, on the
environment, as regards to soil, flora, fauna and air quality.
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